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Clergy Contact Numbers  - Revd Zoe Burton.01623 862818 -  Revd Philip Howson 07946206586

COFFEE MORNING
A Coffee Morning will be held on Saturday, July 14th, at 4, Windmill Close, Kirton., at -10.30am.
Proceeds will be divided between Kirton and West Markham churches .
Raffle, White-elephant, Bring and Buy, Cake stalls,
The entry fee is £2 - coffee and cake included
The second draw of the 100 club will take place at this event.
Please join us    -   Everybody Welcome !

CONGRATULATIONS
Margaret Lindley, our church organist, fellow member of the Congregation, and friend to many in 
Kirton, will celebrate her 60th birthday on July 1st.  Margaret has played the organ in church for 
many years, and we would like to take this opportunity to thank her once again, for her dedication 
and support.  Margaret, we send you lots of love, and wish you a very Happy Birthday !

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Jacob Fowles and Ryan Bromley, on their recent marriage, the official part of 
which took place on Friday, June 22nd,  at Worksop Registry Office.  Then, at 2pm on Saturday, in 
the field, behind the 'Homestead', Kirton, celebrant, Julie Beech, conducted a beautiful mock 
wedding ceremony, in the presence of family and friends, who sat on straw bales, topped with 
wooden planks.   The reception was held in the beautifully decorated marquee on the site, and the 
village partied and rocked until the early hours.    May we wish Jake and Ryan  every happiness in 
their future life together !  

BANNS
Emily Drury and Matthew Alcock, of Kirton Court, had their final Banns of marriage read last 
Sunday at Kirton Chuch.  They will be married at The Holy Rood Church,  Ossington, where 
Emily's parents are both Churchwardens, on July 21st.  May we also offer them much happiness in 
their married life together !

OPEN CHURCHES WEEKEND CELEBRATING MARRIAGE - JULY 7th -8th
As featured in the June newsletter, Laxton will open its doors on  Saturday, July 7th , with a display 
of wedding dresses, photos, flowers, cakes, music playing, tea, coffee ,cake etc (10.30am 
-5.30pm). On Sunday 8th, Joan Wood will officiate at a 'Songs of Praise' service featuring favourite 
wedding hymns, at 10.30am
Most churches in the group will be open, including Kirton and Walesby - and most will hold a  
'Songs of Praise' service (See the service sheet for times etc)

BEST KEPT VILLAGE COMPETITION
Great news - Kirton has been judged on the first stage of the Best Kept Village competition, and, 
we have just heard that we are good enough to advance into the next round !  We are now up 
against three other villages, Linby,  Barnby-in-the-Willows and Granby.  Well done to everybody - 
we have done well to get this far !  Now, we need to pretty the village up with flowers for the next 
phase - judging takes place sometime in the next three weeks!  If anyone can help by displaying  
flowers on their frontages, it would be very helpful ( not blocking pavements etc)  Good luck Kirton !

HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON TO EVERYBODY


